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LCS ISSUE: INVESTIGATIONS ON SEVERAL INDIVIDUALS RELATED TO LCS COMPLETED 

 

The Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) has completed a number of investigation papers on a 

few individuals linked to the alleged irregularities in the handling of the Littoral Combat Ship (LCS) 

construction project. 

The investigation papers have been submitted to the Attorney General Chambers (AGC) with a proposal 

from the MACC to consider charges against several individuals. 

Next, the MACC is expected to receive further instructions from the AGC upon studying the investigation 

papers. 
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